| SUPPORT THE CLOSURE OF STATE ST ON
THE WEEKENDS
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303 S. State Street
Ann Arbor, Mi 48104
734-686-3002

To whom it may concern,

The MDen supports the local street closures and believes them to be contributing to our
ongoing success in these trying times.

Sincerely,
Julie Cahill
MDen Manager




316 S.STATE @ N. UNIVERSITY
ANN ARBOR 48104
(734) 994-4004

May 13, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

| support the State Street District weekend street closures. The closures during the
pandemic have been important to the survival of my business. They have allowed my
customers to dine in a safe and comfortable environment.

| have been waiting to reopen for inside dining until my entire staff have been fully

vaccinated. The closures have allowed my staff to be employed, and my restaurant to
have some income.

Sincerely,

Roger F. Hewitt

President




5/14/2021 Street Closure

From: sava@thepulpogroup.com,
To: eddavidson1@aol.com,
Subject: Street Closure
Date: Fri, May 14, 2021 10:44 am

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to share my support for the street closures on State Street. My restaurant
originally voted against it because we are unable to staff the extended patio thus the
space in front of our spot will remain empty, and because we do hear complaints from
guests about the inconvenience of getting around downtown by car. However, if the
street closure is good for my street it is good for me.

Sending love and strength to all my fellow business owners.

Sava Farah
The Pulpo Group/Sava's Restaurant

https://mail.acl.com/webmail-std/en-us/PrintMessage
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Ashley’s Restaurants Ltd., Inc.

338 S. State St.

Ann Arbor, MI 48104

(734)-996-9191

Fax (734)-996-9113

E-mail: ashleys@ashleys.com
www.ashleys.com

To: Tom Crawford, Ann Arbor City Administrator, & Ann Arbor City Council members

Re: State Street Closures

The weekend street closures of State Street have been key to the survival of Ashley’s during the
pandemic. Guest feel more comfortable outside than in, even with the increase in vaccinations. I

wish more merchants would take advantage of the increased foot traffic that the street closures
bring.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need further information.

Sincerely,

/%ﬁém

Jeffrey K. More
President




